
The Beeches Primary School 
Beech Avenue 

Peterborough 

PE1 2EH 
 

Tel: (01733) 209877 

www.beeches.peterborough.sch.uk 

office@beeches.peterborough.sch.uk 

                                       

       
                                                                                                               

 
 

18th January 2018 

Dear parents/carers 

We are really excited to be taking the children to the local fruit shop to buy 

some fruit, which we will be using in our cooking – making healthy fruit salads as 

part of our topic work. 

The children will be walking with the adults on TUESDAY 23rd January in the 

afternoon. 

They will need to be wearing comfortable shoes and have a coat, hat and gloves 

if the weather requires that day. 

If you require any further information about this trip, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs J Fowler 

EYFS Leader 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


